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Underwood Family Foundation Awards Grant to Community and Family Resources 

The Underwood Family Foundation recently awarded a $10,000 grant to Community and Family Resources to 

support the non-profit agency’s roof replacement project at their Ames outpatient office.  

Community and Family Resources (CFR) has been dedicated to serving families since 1968 and is a provider of 

substance abuse, problem gambling, mental health, and prevention services that make a profound difference in 

the lives of individuals and families in our community. “The Underwood Family Foundation’s financial support 

helps CFR remain mission-focused in assisting individuals, families, and communities achieve healthy behavior 

and lifestyle,” explained CFR Executive Director, Michelle De La Riva. 

The Underwood Family Foundation, based in Ames, includes Roger and Connie Underwood and children 

Andrew and William Underwood. 

Please visit the Community and Family Resources website at www.cfrhelps.org or call (515) 232-3206 for 

additional information about services for substance abuse, problem gambling, and mental illness.  
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